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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of REGINA 

OFFICE OF THE ARCHBISHOP 

 
445 Broad Street N., Regina, SK, CANADA   S4R 2X8 

Tel: (306) 352-1651     Fax: (306) 352-6313   E-mail: chancery @archregina.sk.ca 

 

 

July 3, 2020 
 
 
Dear priests, sisters, deacons, and lay faithful of the Archdiocese of Regina: 
 
With gratitude for the work of the Personnel Committee, we are pleased to provide a first announcement of clergy 
moves and appointments for the coming pastoral year.  
 
God willing, we will be welcoming the two transitional deacons within the Archdiocese who are scheduled to be 
ordained to the priesthood on August 15th, 2020: Deacons Andrew Lindenbach and Chris Juchacz. 
 
The following appointments in the Archdiocese of Regina are effective August 1, 2019: 
 
Clergy appointments: 
 
Effective August 1, 2020 
 
Rev. Ken Koep - Sacramental Ministry, Santa Maria Senior Citizens Home 
 
Effective September 1, 2020: 
 
Deacon Chris Juchacz  - Associate Pastor of Holy Family Parish, Regina 
 
Deacon Andrew Lindenbach - Associate Pastor of the parishes of St. Joseph, Langenburg; St. Mary, 

Churchbridge and St. Patrick, Spy Hill 
 
Rev. Paul Mau Nguyen - studying English and Evangelization; and assisting at Resurrection Parish.  
 
Rev. Anthony Tran  - Administrator of the parishes of St. Anne, Gull Lake and St. Joseph, Cabri and 

assisting and residing at Christ the Redeemer Parish, Swift Current   
    
Effective October 1, 2020: 
 
Rev. Tomy Mandapathil, MST - Pastor of the parishes of St. Joseph, Whitewood; Holy Name of Mary, 

Broadview and St. Elizabeth, Stockholm     
      

Rev. Amedee Ainemon, sma  - Pastor of the parishes of St. Anne, Regina and St. Jean Baptiste, Regina 
 
The above two appointments are for six (6) years unless the good of the Archdiocese requires otherwise. 
 
Rev. Yodel Cereno - Administrator of the parishes of St. Mary, Central Butte; St. Charles, Coderre; 

St. Joseph, Hodgeville and St. John the Evangelist, Marquis as well as assisting 
at St. Joseph, Moose Jaw, SK 

       
Rev. Ricardo Escalante  - Assistant Pastor of Holy Trinity Parish, Regina 
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Rev. Carlos Jimenez  - Pastor of St. Jean Baptiste, Ferland in addition to the parishes of Gravelbourg 

and Lafleche. 
  
Further Information: 
Rev. Mgsr. Ken Miller  - We owe Mgsr Ken Miller an enormous thank you for his many years of service 

in the Archdiocese of Regina – not just in parishes but all the administrative 
duties and committees that he contributed to.  May God continue to bless 
him with good health and happiness in his retirement. 

 
Priests Leaving the Diocese: 
Rev. Antony Padayatty: 
Fr. Antony  ministered in the Archdiocese of Regina since 2009.  He started as Associate Pastor in Estevan for a year. 
The following year he served in Whitewood, Stockholm & Broadview.  After one year the parishes of Esterhazy, 
Bangor and Gerald were added as well until 2013.  He served Redvers, Bellegarde and Storthoaks for the following 
two years and was most recently Administrator of the parishes of Gull Lake & Cabri since 2016.  Fr. Anthony is 
returning to his religious community, the Heralds of Good News, in India.  We thank Father Anthony for his faithful 
service and wish him God’s abundant blessings in the years ahead. 
 
We also wish to express our gratitude to all who will be assuming new responsibilities.  They have responded to the 
needs of the archdiocese with generous spirits.  We ask the people in parishes where changes are taking place to 
warmly welcome their new pastoral leaders into their midst. 
 
To all the priests serving our archdiocesan Church, may God bless you abundantly as you continue your ministry 
with dedication, generosity and joy. 
 
Further announcements are forthcoming. 
 
 
Yours in Christ, 
 
 
 
________________________     ______________________________    

✠Donald J. Bolen          

Archbishop of Regina       
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